
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor Brown for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 15 March 2018  

  Late evening on 13th October last year a lamppost and bus 

shelter was taken out by a joyrider on Drum Brae Drive and 

was reported on social media to @edinhelp the following 

morning whilst I attended my monthly surgery at the 

DrumBrae Library Hub. 

I was advised on the very same Twitter account on 13th 

December when following this up, “Hi Mark. Your enquiry 

about the bus shelter has been logged under reference 

1001637. Our Street Lighting Team is already aware of the 

damaged light and will repair it as soon as possible.” 

A further email to Street Lighting on 14th February has 

received no response.  

Thankfully the bus shelter has now been fixed.  

Just like the Constituents waiting on a bus there during the 

winter months, their local Councillor raising the matter has 

been left in the dark. 

 

Question  Can the Convener advise whether no action in some 5 

months is deemed an acceptable standard for the Council 

and confirm when this street light will be made good? 

Answer   
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